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The Texas Health and Human Services Commission (HHSC) announced the cancellation of 
recently awarded STAR+PLUS contracts.  As a result of that cancellation, Molina will continue to 
be your partner without any disruption in Bexar, Dallas, El Paso, Harris, Hidalgo and Jefferson 
service areas.   

HHSC also announced the cancellation of the STAR/CHIP request for proposal. As a result, 
Molina will continue to serve members in STAR in the following service areas: Dallas, El Paso, 
Harris, Hidalgo, and Jefferson, and CHIP members in: Dallas, Harris, Jefferson, and the CHIP 
Rural Service Areas, including Hidalgo.  

Molina is committed to our providers and members and is excited about the opportunity to 
continue to serve the citizens of Texas. We value and thank you for your continued partnership. 

If you have any questions, please reach out to your provider services representative or our 
provider contact center at (855) 322-4080, Monday – Friday, 8 a.m. to 5 p.m. 
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